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Conclusion

Overall, this project so far can teach us that students may lose confidence within the transition from year 1 to year 2. The project
suggests that one reason for this may be the increasing expectations and pressures applied to young people to go to University,
causing them to struggle with a learning style and environment that is not made to suit them. The debate must therefore be
discussed in terms of whether University should be limited to only students who can deal with demands or a place of inclusion
where everyone has the chance to take part in further education. If the latter is the case, this project can teach us that instead of the
jump to exclusive independent working through the transition, more support should be put in to place for those students who can
not deal with this working style. Another reason given here is the lack of engagement from students which can be improved through
student-faculty interactions. This can therefore teach us that during the transition, faculties should find ways to connect with the
students as they move in to second year so that they are comfortable and willing to engage. If this is successful, students may engage
with learning and therefore gain confidence.

It is important to note that this project is a working progress and the results so far are based on 2 participants. This project should
therefore be finished with the use of more participants to increase the reliability and validity of the results and look further in to the
transition. Aside from this project, research in to both transitions within University and year 2 of University is very limited. These
areas should be focused on by more researchers in order to improve the experience of University for students.




